Hello 6th Grade Families!

We’'re excited to welcome your child to Mesa Verde Middle School and look forward to seeing
them at 6th Grade Orientation on Monday, August 11th at 8:00 AM in the gym. Our WEB
Program is a great way to help students start middle school with confidence and connection.

What is WEB?

WEB (Where Everybody Belongs) is a national program that pairs incoming 6th graders with
trained 8th grade student leaders. These WEB Leaders are positive role models who will help
your child feel more comfortable, make connections, and learn what it takes to have a
successful first year. It's a fun and meaningful way to kick off the school year.

What to Expect:

1.

Email Invitation: Your child will receive an email invitation to orientation. If you don’t see
it by Thursday, August 7th, feel free to reach out to Mrs. Ferguson at
hferguson@powayusd.com.

A Call from a WEB Leader: A day or two before orientation, your child will receive a
quick phone call from their assigned WEB Leader, sharing details and answering any
questions.

*If you’d prefer your child not be contacted by phone, please complete this opt-out form
by Wednesday, August 6th.

What to Bring (or Not): Please have your child leave backpacks, purses, and similar
items at home. The day is active, and we want them to be hands-free and ready to
participate!

What to Wear: Comfortable clothes and shoes are encouraged, as many of the activities
involve movement and time on your feet. That said, Mesa Verde is an inclusive
environment — if your child has accessibility needs, such as using a wheelchair or
requiring specific accommodations, we’ll gladly support them. Please don’t hesitate to
reach out if there’s anything we can do to help your child feel comfortable and fully
included in the day.

Cell Phones: Students will be asked to keep phones put away during the event to help
everyone stay present and engaged.

We can’t wait to meet our new Eagles and kick off a great year together!

-The WEB Coordinators


https://forms.gle/75juCub9WEcvJDVB7

